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I oppose this certification. There is no evidence to suggest that this would go any 

better than any other nuclear plants in the US and if something were to go wrong 

(again) we have no recourse as a people. If there is no recourse there is NO 

ACCOUNTABILITY and even worse NO RESPONSIBILITY.  

I graduated from Umatilla HS and know how close water is to all of these proposed 

areas. Nobody deserves the cancers Hanford created too. Stop this madness now.  


